
2017 Post Season Meeting
Sunday, October 1, 2017 - Diana’s House

● Event for fall
● New Board Members
● Rules?
● Team Changes/issues
● Ref Quiz
● Play on 4th of July
● Rules Committee
● Need Financial Report

● Ref quiz change requirement
○ Returning teams: 3 team members (no requirement on whether they are captains

or not)
○ New teams: 4 tema members (2 captains and 2 non-captains)

● Rules
○ No edits at this time
○ Maybe think about creating policy regarding forfeits in tournament
○ Maybe new commissioner can address forfeit in tournament complaints in 2018

start of season address?
● Rules Committee

○ Ben H will make an open facebook group but make sure to invite people we think
will be good consultants

○ Ben H will make a closed facebook group for “official consultants” including past
board members in case advice is needed.

● Team changes/issues
○ Complaints discussed about Muddy Waters being too aggro (no action necessary

at this time)
○ Hellfish-voted out of league. Must reapply as new team for 2018 season. Ben

W. will contact Derek, captain of hellfish.
● Fall/Winter Event

○ Between Thanksgiving/Christmas
○ -Sat Dec 9 (bars open early) or Sun Dec 3 (bars less busy)
○ Maybe 6-10 bars; 4 hours
○ Erin & Jana will contact bars the plan games

■ Bar ideas: Red Lyon, Harbour Lights, Lucia, Replay, Jazzhaus, Louises,
Bottleneck, Leeroys, Quintons

● 2018 Dates
○ KU Graduation-May 13
○ Mothers Day-May 13
○ Memorial Day-May 28
○ Labor Day-Sept 3



○ Ref Clinic and/or Spring Charity Tournament May 6
○ Start of season May 20 (take off May 28-10 weeks regular season, 3 weeks

tournament plus 1 buffer week if needed for rain out.
■ OR Start of season June 3 (10 weeks regular season, 3 weeks

tournament, no extra weeks if there is bad weather)
■ Season ends August 26 either way with championship weekend

● New Board Members
○ Stepping down:

■ Alex
■ Ben W
■ Diana

○ Katie Keating voted in for Diana’s spot
○ Other board member ideas

■ Dave Owens
■ David Shipley
■ Betsey Pederson
■ Brent Fry
■ Matt Cosgrove

○ Ben W will contact Dave Owens and David Shipley to gauge interest then consult
board members on findings then decide the next move.

○ Ideas for 2nds if a board member is considering stepping down
○ Maybe have a Shed Committee?


